
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 1  

Tems 
Class  

 
 

Art 
In Art, we will be 

learning about different 
techniques such as 
cutting, threading, 

curling paper and joining 
techniques. We’ll be 
making some tissue 

flowers and applying our 
skills to make create 
some master pieces. 

 

Computing 
We are going to continue 
practising our mouse and 

keyboard skills. We will be using a 
range of programmes to develop 

our understanding. We will also be 
logging in and out of our own 

computers! 

 
 

English 
In English, we will continue to think 

about the use of punctuation 
including full stops, capital letter 
and ? We will be looking at some 

Non-Fiction texts about Sharks and 
Penguins and will write our own 

reports 
 

Maths 
In Maths, Y1 will be learning 

about Place Value and Addition 
and Subtraction of Numbers to 
20. Reception will be thinking 

about 1 more and 1 less, 
subitising and the composition of 
numbers. We will also be problem 

solving and applying our skills 
practically. 

 

Science 
Seasonal Changes 

We are going to be learning about 
the 4 seasons,  which months fall 
in each season, investigating  and 

measuring rainfall,  
 

RE 
In RE, we will be learning 
about Christianity. 
Focusing particularly on 
bible teachings and 
thinking about why the 
bible is important to 
Christians.  

 

PSHE 
In PSHE, we will be thinking 
about economic Wellbeing. 

This will involve learning about 
coins and notation, banks,  

earning money and the 
difference between ‘want’ and 

‘need’ 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you had a magical Christmas and a well-earned 
rest! This half term is set to be a busy one with lots of exciting things happening 
in class. Please find below the details of this half term’s focus. Alongside this, we 
will also be developing the children’s own interests and ideas. There will be lots 

of outdoor exploration so please send hats, gloves and a warm coat. 

 
 

 PE 
In PE, we will be doing 

Dance and Gymnastics. We 
will be exploring and 

engaging music to create 
our own routines and will 

master movements such as 
rolling, jumping and landing 

 
 

 

Reminders… 
• Miss Mounsey will be teaching on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Miss Preston will teach on Thursdays and Fridays. Miss B will be in class 

everyday and Mrs Vickery will join us on a Wednesday afternoon. 

• Please remember to bring your reading pack every day.  

• Homework will be handed out on Fridays and collected in the following Wednesday. 

• We will be PE on WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY. Please fasten back long hair and remove earrings. Please ensure PE kits are in everyday.  

• Milk will be provided during snack time, please complete and return the relevant forms ASAP.  

 

 

Newsletter  

Geography 

We’re going to find out 
about the weather in 
the UK. To do this, we 

will be learning to 
name and locate the 4 

countries of the UK, 
identifying the country 

we live in, using a 
compass and studying 

the seasons!  
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